:ﬁ’?{}p“% Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE OMBUDSMAN
Office of the Deputy Ombudsman for Luzon
Senator Miriam P. Defensor-Santiago Ave. (formerly Agham Road).
Quezon City 1105

May 16, 2025
MS. MISCHELLE B. DE YRO
Administrative Officer I1
Department of Social Welfare and Development
Regional Office No. 2
No. 3 Dalan na Pagayaya, Regional Government Center,
Carig Sur, Tuguegarao City, 3500 Cagayan
madeyro@dswd.gov.ph

Re:  SALN Acknowledgement Receipt (Notice No. 0041-25)

Dear Ms. De Yro,

This is to acknowledge receipt of the Statement of Assets, Liabilities and Networth
(SALN) transmittal from your Office covering the 2024 SALN submission of your officials
and employees, consisting of:

1. Transmittal letter dated March 28, 2025, duly received by the
SALN Unit of this Office on April 8, 2025 with SALN
Reference No. 24-0685;

2. Certifications from the Review and Compliance Committee dated
March 19, 2025;

3. Soft copies of SALN; and

4. Hard copies of SALN.

For further inquiries and latest updates regarding the transmittal of SALNs, feel free to
visit our website at www.ombudsman.gov.ph or call us at (+632)5317-8300 or 0921-767-0081
and look for Mr. Arnel P. Larrobis. Please be advised that, at your option, you may submit
personally the originally signed hard copies of your future SALN transmittals at the
Ombudsman Assistance Center, City Mall, Maharlika Highway, Brgy. Leonarda, Tuguegarao
City, Cagayan or at the Ombudsman Rosales Satellite Office located at Rosales Government
Center, Magilas Trail, Brgy. Carmay East, Rosales, Pangasinan. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

MARIA LOLITA S. VELICARIA

OIC Chief Administrative Officer, Records
Division, Case Records Evaluation,

Monitoring and Enforcement Bureau
(CREMEB)
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